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Fwd: County Executive Kittleman's nomination of Susan Garber to the
Howard County Planning Board
charlie5mpd@aol.com
Sent: Sunday,July 19, 2015 7:55 PM
To: CouncilMail

-—Original Message-—

From: charlie5mpd <charlie5mpd@aol.com>
To: mailto:CouncilMail <mailto:CouncilMail@HowardCountyMD.gov>
Sent: Sun, Jul 19, 2015 7:35 pm
Subject: County Executive Kittleman's nomination of Susan Garberto the Howard County Planning Board

Dear Members of the Howard County:

I was surprised and disturbed by the Howard County's Councils decision, at its July 6, 2015, meeting to table
County Executive Kittleman's nomination of Susan Garber to fill a vacant position on the Howard County Planing
Board.

The issue of whether the member whose term has expired may want to remain on the Planning Board is not
relevant to the appointment of Susan Garber to the Planning Board since County Executive Kittleman has
decided to appoint Susan Garber to the vacant position on the Planning Board.

I understand Susan Garber would be well qualified for the vacant position on the Planning Board.

I hope the County Council, after reflecting on the nomination of Susan Garber since the last Council Meeting, will
unanimously appoint her to the Planning Board at the July 20,2015, Council Meeting.

Sincerely,

Charles J. Corcoran
8533 Beaufort Drive
Fulton, MD 20759
(301)490-0406
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